B. K. BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, KALYAN

Regarding Nursery Admission

(2024-25)

26.12.2023

Greetings

With reference to our earlier notification dated 19.12.2023 regarding online
admission of students in Std Nursery for 2024-25, kindly note that we have
postponed the online form filling process till we get the clear intimation of age
criteria for Nursery admission from the state government.

According to some news items, the state government is working to revise the
admission age for Nursery to align it with the requirements of NEP 2020.
Kindly keep track on our website for the next circular. We will upload the
admission notification at least one week prior opening the online registration

form for Nursery admission.

Best Regards,

Principal



